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Funds From Account of Tribally Controlled School 
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The OIG investigated allegations that a tribe had improperly removed funds from the bank 
account of a tribally controlled school funded by the Bureau of Indian Education (BIE). We 
investigated whether the tribe exceeded its authority in removing the funds and whether any of 
the funds had been stolen.  

We found that the tribe did not exceed its authority by removing the funds and that no funds had 
been stolen. We found that the tribe removed the funds as part of an effort to spend down a $3 
million surplus that had accumulated in the school’s account over several years.  

This is a summary of a report of investigation that we provided to the BIE Director. 


